
 
 

Congratulations to all participants in the Third 

Annual DFW Dragon Boat, Kite, and Lantern 

Festival.  Thank you for contributing to the 

cultural vitality of North Texas by enhancing 

the appreciation for Asian Culture.  

  

Because I must attend to my duties in the Texas 

House of Representatives, I can not join you in 

the festivities but I want to wish all participants 

good luck. I hope everyone has a wonderful 

time! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 
State Representative, District 112 


